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4701 W. Russell Road ¢ Las Vegas, NV 89118
(702) 455-3000 « Fax (702) 221-0630

James Gerren, P.E., Director
Werner Hellmer, P.E., Deputy Director ¢ Scott Telford, P.E., Deputy Director

August 23, 2023

NOTICE TO INDUSTRY

Subject: 2021 IECC compliance for projects in CCBD Jurisdiction

New building permit applications submitted prior to October 16, 2023 may use the 2018
International Energy Conservation Code (IECC). Permit applications submitted prior to this
deadline must be complete and ready for the permit intake process; incomplete applications may
not be accepted as meeting the deadline, at the discretion of the Building Official.

Starting October 16, 2023, all new building permit applications will be required to demonstrate
compliance with the 2021 IECC.

Respectfully,

Deatt

Scott Telford, P.E., CBO
Acting Director & Building Official
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